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TOPICS: 
Ministry of Education Shares Resources 
Retirement Functions 
 

 
RESOURCES – There is a growing concern for the illicit drug overdose problem in 
our community.  This fall, the district was involved in a community forum made up 
of health and education representatives and service agencies to bring awareness 
about the fentanyl crisis.   
 
The Ministry of Education recently shared useful information and resources for 
parents about substance abuse and overdose awareness. 

 How to deal/speak about substance abuse with your children 

 Overdose awareness in BC 

Please share these resources with your families and schools.  
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Join friends, colleagues and former colleagues as they honour retiree 
Debra Sywak on Thursday, January 19 from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. at the 
Taphouse Restaurant. (321 Selby Street)   
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